
Mr. Williams, 

 

The majority of our citizens feel large scale expansion of cannabis production in rangeland is 

unacceptable. It would further deplete water resources, and, as the county will never be staffed or 

motivated to properly oversee it, it would result in continued, severe environmental degradation. 

These are common sense arguments that most citizens of our county understand, and--especially 

in a severe drought year--they will vote accordingly. Please align yourself with the majority of 

your constituents on this issue and work to avoid a costly special election. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Robert and Emi Taylor 

Boonville Road 

Ukiah 

 


